
TUITION 
Please remember that your  
September tuition is now due.  
 

You will be paying $175 for 
September because you have already paid 
your $25 enrollment fee.  If you started   
later in the year and have not yet paid your 
May tuition, you will need to pay May and 
September now.  Paying your September 
tuition by May 10th is the only way to hold 
your child’s placement for Fall.  
 

If you have any questions, please stop by 
the ABC office or call Melissa or Cindy @ 
918-481-0430. 

MOTHER’S DAY 
We will be honoring Mothers on Tuesday, 
May 9th or  Thursday, May 11th.  Each 
class, with the exception of 2A and 2B,  
will be having a special time to serve their  
Mothers.  Your child’s teachers will let you 
know which day and what time they would 
like you to arrive at their room.   
 

If Mom is unavailable, we encourage you to 
send Grandma, an aunt, or a female friend, 

so that each child has one adult to share 

his or her time. 
 
 

   FALL DATES 
We will be having our “Open House” on 
Thursday, August 31st.  
 

Our first day of classes in the fall will be 
Tuesday, September 5th. 
 

You will receive a card in the mail in 
August as a reminder.  You can also check 
our calendar on the church web page.   
 

Remember to join our Facebook group  
ABC Preschool and Kindergarten Tulsa 
for school wide reminders.   
 

Please let us know if your  
address has changed. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

May   
      2nd:  Chick-fil-A day 
9th/11th:  Mother’s Day Teas   
      2C and up 
     11th:  Kindergarten Graduation 
     16th:  Last Day of School 
 
August  
2nd-5th:  Colossal Kids Camp 
     31st:   ABC Open House 



LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  FUN 
To make the last day extra fun, we 
will be spending a little more time 
outdoors, so be sure and put     
sunscreen on your child.  We have a few 
fun things planned like picnics on the 
lawn, popsicles, and a giant inflatable in 
the gym. 

 
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION! 

 

Mark your calendar for  
Thursday, May 11th 
We will be honoring      

our graduates  
during the evening from 6:00 to 7:00pm  

in our Chapel.     
Graduates need to arrive at  

5:30 for pictures. 
Our celebration will end with cake and 

lemonade in the fireside. 

SUMMER WOMEN’S  
BIBLE STUDIES 

FBC Women’s Ministry is offering  
 

RECOVERING REDEMPTION 
The glorious reality of the  

              gospel is this:               
Christ Changes Everything! 

 

Join us as we learn how the Gospel 
changes everything-inside and out.  No 
more settling for less than life abundant.  
No more treating symptoms instead of 
seeking health.  It’s time to grow up into 
spiritual maturity, living each day in the 
hope and freedom of Christ.  
 

Go to www.fbctulsa.org to enroll. 
Classes are June 1st-August 18th     

9:30-11:30am 

 

$35 includes materials and childcare. 

OPEN GYM 
 For children up to 10 years old 

1st & 3rd Wednesdays of the Month 
9:00am – 10:30am   Room 210 

Fellowship Bible Church would like to 
invite kids and parents to come and    
enjoy open play time.  This is not a drop 
off event, but a time for kids to          

participate in active play and parents to 
meet and visit with other parents.  We 
would love to see our ABC friends 
there! 

COLOSSAL KIDS CAMP 
August 2nd-5th– 6:00pm to 8:45pm      

For kids who have completed  
Kindergarten to completed 6th grade 

 

A Super Colossal Camp for kids with  
Bible Teaching, Worship, Fun, Friendship, 
and 8 activities to choose from: Arts & 
Media, Baseball, Design & Build,       
Basketball, Sound & Stage, Cheer & 
Dance, Karate, and Soccer. 
 

Registration will be available online at 
fbctulsa.org/kids  

Fun ideas from our friends at  
Building All Children 

 

Build coordination and strengthen 
motor skills during hot, summer 

days with spray bottles, ketchup/mustard 
bottles, and paint rollers from Dollar 
Tree!  Use water-filled spray bottles to 
have the kids help water plants, spray 
windows, and help wash the car or their 
bike.  Use the ketchup/mustard bottles to 
squirt words and art on a wood fence or 
cement porch, and use paint rollers to 
“paint” water onto a wood fence.  Fun for 
hours!!  


